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26 February 2024 

Call for research proposals for Young Academic Staff in FY2025 

A research project system for Young Academic Staff was launched in FY2018. The main purpose 
of this new Research Project System is to encourage young academic staff to participate in the 
IAMU activities. 

For the eligibility and criteria of this research framework, please refer to Annex 1 (YAS). 

Those who are interested in submitting a research proposal for Young Academic Staff should 
visit the IAMU website (http://www.iamu-edu.org/) to download the application forms, and   
(1) Prepare the research proposal taking into account the maximum amount of budget USD 

20,000, and  
(2) Submit the forms by e-mail with the subject “RP2025 YAS” to the IAMU Secretariat shown 

below by midnight, 31 May 2024 JST (Japan Standard Time). Annexes 1, 2 and 3 will give 
you the detailed procedure for your application. 

Contact person: Shigemi Matsuzaki, Coordinator 
e-mail:   project@iamu-edu.org  

Your active participation in this activity would be highly appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Adam WEINTRIT, 
Chair, International Association of Maritime Universities (IAMU) 

Encls:  Annexes for Young Academic Staff 
                    Form 1-Y and Form 2-Y 
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